
 
 
 

 
Wadsworth High School 

625 Broad Street, Wadsworth Ohio 44281  Phone: 330-335-1400, Fax: 330-335-1376 

“Where Quality Education is a Community Tradition” 

 

 
August 2017 

 
Dear WHS Parents and Students: 

 
           Greetings from Wadsworth High School!  It is hard to believe that summer is winding down and we are getting 
ready to start the 2017-18 school year.   The hallway bells will be ringing before we know it.  The first day of school will 
be August 24th and we have had a few staff changes that I would like to make you aware. 

 
   AJ Hanna - Math      Maria Duall - Computer Science 
   Susan Everhart - Marketing     Angel Kusmits - Science  

 
 Beginning with the 2017-18 school year, the Board of Education has implemented a random drug 
screening policy.  All students that plan on participating in any extra-curricular activity that is not tied to a 
grade or if you are planning on purchasing a parking pass will be tested as part of the policy.  Information is 
on our HS website regarding the policy.  

 
 Continuing with the 2017-18 school year, ALL incoming 12th graders are required to receive two (2) doses of the 
meningococcal (MCV4) vaccine PRIOR to school entrance.  Information is on our HS website regarding the vaccine. 
You must have the vaccine paperwork submitted to office prior to picking up your senior schedule.  
 
          Enclosed with this letter, please find several items of important information to help both the parents and students 
successfully prepare for the 2017-18 school year.  Please review the following items that need your prompt attention: 
·        Student Fee Expense List 
·        Mark Your Calendar – Important Dates and Information 
·        Fall School Counseling Update 
-     Drug testing consent form. 
·        WCS Instructional Materials Assessment Form, All Sports Booster Brochure, Free and Reduced Lunch form 
·        WHS Student Driving and Parking Regulations Information 
·        Activity and Athletic Assessment Form 
  
Emergency Medical Forms - Information with your SNAP CODE will be mailed out the week of Aug. 7th to fill out your 
EMF form online.  Please fill out the form prior to the start of the school year ONLINE.  (Available Aug. 7th) 
 
Schedule Pick-up for each class will be as follows: (2016-17 Yearbooks can also be picked up at these times)  

 
            Seniors –  August 16th  10 AM         Juniors  –  August 17th  9 AM 
            Sophomores – August 17th  Noon     Freshmen –  August 18th  9 AM (During Orientation) 

 
EMAIL DISTRIBUTION LIST -  If you would like to be on my email distribution list for HS information, please email me 
at smoore@wadsworthschools.org and simply list students name and grade. 
    
Please note, we will continue to utilize our Alert Now system to inform you of important information throughout the 
school year.  This system allows us to contact parents quickly and directly with time sensitive information.   

 
Sincerely, 

 
Steve Moore 
Principal, Wadsworth High School 
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